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  MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 
 12/19-12/22-Spirit Week 
  12/19- Ugly Sweater Day 
  12/20- Christmas Headwear Day 
  12/21- Holiday Movie Day 
  12/22- Christmas Pajama Day  
 12/22- TK-3rd VIP Assembly 9:00am; Cafeteria 
 12/22- Minimum Day: 1:40pm dismissal K-8 
 12/23-1/6- Winter Break- SCHOOL RESUMES MONDAY 1/9/23 
  

WINTER BREAK begins with a minimum day on Thursday, December 22, 2022. Beginning 
Friday, December 23, 2022, campus will be closed, including the school office. We will see 
everyone back on campus on Monday, January 9, 2023. We hope all of our families have a 
wonderful break and a Happy New Year! 
 
PLEASE SCREEN YOUR STUDENT FOR ILLNESS every morning before school. In 
addition to the rise in Flu and RSV county-wide we also have had cases of lice and pink eye. 
Please check your student’s hair regularly and keep them home if they have either lice or 
other illness. 
 
 HELP SUPPORT SCIENCE CAMP: When you round-up your online order at The ROCK of 
Twain Harte your donation will be paid to the school to help send our kids to science camp. 
The fundraiser applies to online orders only.  

  
WINTER WEATHER is upon us. As weather occurs and conditions change we will send an 
alert regarding late starts, closures, and bus changes. Alerts will be sent out by 6:30 am. If 
you are not receiving alerts please text “YES” to 87569.  Also look for information on 
mymotherlode.com, 93.5 KKBN, AM1450, or STAR 92.7 for closures and delays. Snow 
Transportation routes are posted on the school website twainharteschool.com under the 
transportation tab. 
 
APRIL 10th will be a regular school day. Currently our calendar shows this as a day off 
however, due to our closure on Friday December 2nd, we will have a regular school day on 
April 10, 2023.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
 
ATTENDANCE is important to help your student build good school habits. Did you know; 
missing just two days a month has a negative effect on a student’s academic performance. 
Please call the office when your student is absent from school. Without verification your 
student’s absence will be marked as unexcused. 
 
EVERY WEDNESDAY IS A MINIMUM DAY – DISMISSAL IS 1:40 PM FOR ALL GRADES. 
GO BRAVES! 
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